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Now that we have got the yummy business of 

dealing with a lot of chocolate eggs over the last few 

days, and all our little darlings are hanging from the 

chandeliers having a sugar rush... we can all enjoy 

school holidays while they calm down haha! 

 
      Hopefully many of you have  

   been able to take advantage of 

            the good weather 

         and have a great break!  

 



 

TICKETS ARE ON SALE NOW FOR 

 

visit www.matamatamusicaltheatre.co.nz 

to book online. 

http://www.matamatamusicaltheatre.co.nz/


 

 

 

 

A reminder that our AGM is this 

Thursday 13th April, 6 30pm at  

Kea St, Theatre.   

It takes many volunteers to bring such 

wonderful entertainment to our 

community and your 

support would be so 

very appreciated!  

See you there! 

 
 

 

 
   From your committee; 

Paula, Christine, Sharon, 
Ross, Keith, Teresa, Antony,  

Peter & Lyn 


